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CCC Communiqué 
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News & Announcements: 
v Resolution to Support Extending Blanket Distance Education Addendum to Summer 2020: To plan 

for the likelihood of the current campus closures extending through summer 2020 quarter, at the April 21st 
meeting CCC passed a resolution in support of extending the Emergency Blanket Distance Education 
Addendum that Foothill previously submitted to the state Chancellor’s Office. Extending the addendum will 
allow us to continue to offer online delivery of our courses that are not already approved to be taught via 
Distance Ed. This new resolution has been posted on the CCC Policies & Resolutions webpage. 
Conversations regarding fall 2020 quarter classes will continue at the next meeting. 

 
v Upcoming addition to Foothill GE: The following course was approved on April 21st for Foothill GE for 

2020-21: 
 Area VII—Lifelong Learning: KINS 16A 
 
v Certificates of Achievement: On April 21st, CCC approved the applications for the following certificates of 

achievement: Audio Post Production, Game Audio I, Residential Wireman, Songwriting, Sound and 
Communication Installer. These programs are currently offered as non-transcriptable certificates and are 
being converted into certificates of achievement. Each will be sent to the FHDA Board of Trustees for 
approval at an upcoming meeting. 

 
v Noncredit Certificate: On April 21st, CCC approved the application for the Bridge to College Level English 

Certificate of Competency, which will be sent to the FHDA Board of Trustees for approval at an upcoming 
meeting. 

 
v Foothill GE List for 2020-21: The draft Foothill GE list for next year was presented at CCC. To review the 

list, please ask your CCC Reps. If you have any questions or notice any discrepancies, notify your Reps 
and/or the Curriculum Coordinator. 

 
v State Approval Received: We recently received state approval for the Film, Television, and Electronic 

Media Certificate of Achievement, which was approved by CCC during winter quarter. Congratulations to 
the Media Studies department! 

 
v Ad Hoc Groups: At the April 21st meeting, CCC held a second read of three Proposals to Create New Ad 

Hoc Committees: Curriculum Best Practices, Foothill General Education Process, Honors Institute Course 
Prerequisite. CCC approved the proposal to create the Honors Institute Course Prerequisite group, which 
has been posted on the CCC Policies & Resolutions webpage. The two other proposals will be brought 
back for an additional read; to view those draft proposals and provide your thoughts, or if you are interested 
in participating in any of the three groups, please reach out to your CCC Reps. 

 
 

https://foothill.edu/curriculum/policies.html
https://foothill.edu/curriculum/policies.html
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Reminders: 
v Upcoming Curriculum Deadlines: 

• Friday, June 19th: Deadline for new and updated curriculum for 2021-22 
CORs must be in Instruction/Review1 status in C3MS, on or before this date, to be reviewed by 
the Curriculum Coordinator for the 2021-22 catalog 


